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We would like to welcome everyone to grade 3!
Grade three teachers are Miss Hennessy and Mrs. Newman (replacing Ms Lawlor until a later date.)
Grade 3 is full of changes in the elementary school. 
We stay until 3:00pm each day!
We will be doing Social Studies-We will study New Brunswick and do a project later on in the year.
We will also participate in Scien
ce. Remember the Science Fair is
 usually in the spring so you can start thinking about what to do!!
In Literacy we read to learn and will be expanding
 our skills we learned in K-2.
We will continue working on the Daily Five!
Math- We work from textbooks in class this year! Presently we are learning about Patterns :about the pattern core, increasing and decreasing patterns.
We can participate in sports for our school.
Cross-country and basketball etc..
We have homework from Monday night until Thursday night. We understand parents are busy and weekends are good family time.
Picture day is Wednesday September 12.
The Terry Fox walk is coming up soon.
Fund raising will also start soon!
Looking forward to a great year!
Miss Hennessy and Mrs. Newman
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